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If you missed our August 15th program, Ralph Keeling: Rising CO2 and Other Stories, you may click on the 
picture below to view a video of it.  

How did you like this week’s program? Take the survey by clicking HERE. 
Thank you to this week’s Rotary News sponsor Emily Schnetz-Murphy and the Grace Care Medical Cen-

ter. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Cannot attend in person? Here is the weekly recurring ZOOM LINK to tune in  

virtually at 12:30pm.  

You may also phone in to listen to the meeting:  Phone: 1-669-900-6833   

This Thursday - August 22nd 
Carl Vonderau: Award Winning Author of Crime Fiction 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeXs4Iy3pe_ZxSfKqxi3up3Q3G7qPCRgOVmcPID6s4WkDF8QA/viewform
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84935003462#success
https://vimeo.com/999298001?share=copy


August 19: Marten Barry 

August 20: Ellen Casey, Rodger Dougherty 

August 21: Diane Cox 

August 22: Ben Clay 

August 23: Pete Wilson 

August 25: Luisa McCarthy 

UPCOMING PROGRAMS 

August 19-25 BIRTHDAYS 

 

 
August 29th 

Frank Urtasun 
Chairman of the Port of San Diego 

September 5 

Caitlin Radigan 
Human Trafficking 

September 12 

Brian Dutcher 
SDSU Head Basketball Coach 

September 19 

PEACE Award Program 
 

MILITARY AFFAIRS 
MESSAGE TO MILITARY VETERAN MEMBERS OF CLUB 33 

We, of the Military Affairs Committee, are very proud of our purpose and activities, but, we could use more help.  
We currently work with the Armed Services YMCA by handing out food and clothing twice a year, and toys for their 

youngsters around the holidays. Our other activities include building bikes once a year for military families, every 
other week during the school year providing food to military families in need on Mondays, and participating in Rota-
ry at Work day by cleaning headstones at Ft. Rosecrans Cemetery. About four times a year we provide and serve food 
at the USO at the airport to military members departing for training or other assignments. Optional programs include 

coordinating with other Rotary Clubs’ programs, like this week’s “Operation Gratitude” with the Coronado club, 
making packages for a departing ship of servicemen and women. 

It is not full time busy work.  But we do need more help to do more things.  If you are interested, please contact  
Ginny Ollisginnyollis@gmail.com  or 619-972-7337.  You will love the pride you will have and the great group you 

will be working with! 

mailto:ginnyollis@gmail.com


LOBBYING 
Auction Committee 

 
Click Here To Buy Tickets! 

 
 
 
 

For Donation: 
Please bring a high-end bottle of wine, 

single malt scotch, single barrel 
or aged whiskey, or any other top-shelf 
liquor to a Thursday meeting during the 

month of August.  
 
 

 
 

On Friday, August 9th, members of the Youth Homelessness Committee served 
food to the Youth Alliance and enjoyed an evening of fellowship.  

 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

YOUTH HOMELESSNESS 

https://ticketstripe.com/sdrotary33auction


Volunteer Opportunity! 

Opportunity to Host Visiting Rotarian Golfers 
 

The International Fellowship of Rotary Golfers annual tournament will be hosted this year 
in San Diego September 22-26.  The tournament welcomes 168 golfers from around the 

world that will be competing on the Lomas Santa Fe, Coronado, Encinitas Ranch and Tor-
rey Pines golf courses. The golfers have an open night of activities on Tuesday, September 
24 and we are looking for Club 33 Rotary Members who would be interested in participat-
ing in Home Hospitality. It can be as simple as inviting a couple of people to their homes, 
or taking them out to dinner at a favorite restaurant. Or, a group of Rotarians may wish to 
join forces and get together and host several registrants for dinner somewhere. If you are 

interested in hosting these golfers contact Susie Callahan at 
susie.callahan@outlook.com and she will connect you with specific individuals.   

Your participation would be greatly appreciated. 

A Special Thank You! 

The San Diego Rotary Club would like to give a heartfelt thank you to Kelly Weaver.  
Kelly has stepped in to take pictures at our meetings for club photographer Paul Nestor 
while he is away for the month of August. We are deeply grateful for Kelly’s service. If 

you’d like to get in touch with Kelly, here are her best points of contact: 

@kellylaurene on Instagram 
k.laureneweaver@gmail.com 

District 5340 Event 
 

mailto:susie.callahan@outlook.com
mailto:k.laureneweaver@gmail.com


FACES IN THE CROWD 
Photos courtesy of Kelly Weaver 

 

 
 

(Lt.) Jim Hughes, Roger Haines, and Wendy Urushima-Conn with a guest. (Rt.) President Mia, 
Guest Speaker Ralph Keeling Inspirational Moment Speaker Julie Roland and Chair of the Day 

Bruce Doole. 

(Lt.) Glenn Rossman, Nancy Sasaki, Laura O’Sullivan and David Finn greet everyone at the door . 
(Rt.) Emily Schnetz-Murphy and Brad Sund with a guest.  

(Lt.) Suzy Spafford, Will Hage, Patti Roscoe and Marlee Ehrenfeld. 
(Rt.) Glenn Younger, Rachel Inmon and Theo Daniels. 


